
 

 

January 15, 2025 

Subject: Important Notice: Upcoming EPA Regulations & Your Business 

To Our Valued Customers, 

This letter serves as important notice regarding the upcoming Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) regulations that will significantly impact certain products across the industry. 

ECective in 2025, the EPA is banning the use of Methylene Chloride, Trichloroethylene, and in 2026, 
Perchloroethylene in most applications. These bans are being implemented to protect human 
health and the environment. 

We understand that these regulatory changes may present challenges for your business operations. 
To ensure a smooth transition and minimize disruption, we are committed to providing you with: 

• Dedicated Support: Our team is available to answer your questions, address your 
concerns, and guide you through this process. 

• Alternative Product Solutions: We have been actively developing and testing high-
performing, EPA-compliant alternatives to the aCected products. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sc#t Garner 
Scott Garner 
President – CEO 
Vapco Products Inc 
 

 

 

SEE NEXT PAGE FOR DATES REGARDING EPA BANS 
ON CHLORINATED SOLVENTS 

 



There is a separate timeline depending on if you sell solely  

in a commercial/industrial capacity or if you sell to consumers. 

KEY DATES FOR METHYLENE CHLORIDE (other names for methylene chloride include – 
Dichloromethane, Methylene Bichloride). 

 

 

KEY DATES FOR TRICHLOROETHYLENE (other names for trichloroethylene include – 
Tetrachloroethylene, ethylene trichloride, TCE). 

 

KEY DATES FOR PERCHLOROETHYLENE (other names for perchloroethylene include – 
Tetrachloroethene, Perclene, Perchlor, PCE).

 


